




From: Steve Lindholm [WA]
To: PERC, Filing (PERC)
Subject: Representation petition
Date: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 11:31:17 AM
Attachments: SKM_C554e18091911310.pdf

20180906132121468.pdf

Please find a corrected Representation Petition for Royal coaches. The previous application did not
contain a list of those who included in the
Unit.
Thanks.
Steve Lindholm
 
Steve Lindholm
WEA-Southeast Uniserv Director
slindholm@washingtonea.org
Cell:  509-546-7816
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